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Yet another independent inquiry (this time commissioned by the Secretary of State) has reached the same
conclusion as the extensive 3 year public enquiry, that there is little demand for this freight hub and the
economics don’t add up.

And this is before we even start to weigh up the appalling environmental impact of low flying freight planes
over Ramsgate and Herne Bay.

Surely it is time to put this black cloud that has been hanging over much of Thanet behind us and start planning
for a sustainable and creative for the land.

Alexander Melman





